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The bill's purpose is to not discriminate against textbooks containing content that 

promotes diversity, which I believe is important for children and teens to be exposed 

to. Giving students textbooks that don't contain multiple points of view, that try to 

sugarcoat history, politics, and other important subjects, will do them no good. I am in 

support. 


